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Mr. Drew C. Smith
673 Heatherton Lane !

West Chester, Pennsylvania 19380

Dear Mr. Smith:1

This letter acknowledges receipt of your October 23,1990 letter requesting relaxation of the
terms of the August 10,1988 Order Modifying the peach Bottom License, which concern you.

<

As you are aware, the order precluded the licensee, Philadelphia Electric Company (PECO),
'om employing you in a site (i.e., Peach Bottom and Limerick) supervisory position responsible
for controlling 10 C.F.R. Part 50 activities or in any corporate operational position,-without ;

prior approval of the Regional Administrator.

:We discussed with yoit on December 10,1990 that we would request the views of the licensee
before making a determination on your request. - However, the events which are the subject of
.the order are still under review by the U.S. Department of Justice, and therefore, it is premature

*

for the NRC to consider your request at this time.

Sincerely,

gr- ./ .

Thomas T. Martin
,

-Regional Administrato'r
't
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